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Town of Antrim 

Select Board Meeting Minutes 

January 11, 2024 

4:00 PM 

 

Board Members Present: Michael Ott, Chairman, Selectman Donna Hanson, Selectman Bob Edwards. 

 

Staff Present: None 

 

Others Present: None  

 

The Board convened the meeting at approximately 1615.  Various topics related to the budget were 

discussed.  One clarification was made to the compensation for the Town Moderator.  Starting 

with the 2024 budget, the Town Moderator will now be paid a flat fee of $250.00 per year plus an 

additional $200 per each election in that year.  For example, in a year with two elections, the 

Moderator will be paid $250 + $400 for a total of $650.   

   

At 1744, Ms. Hanson mad the motion to support the Antrim Recreation Department’s application 

for a fully-funded, no-match-required, grant from the NH State Council on the Arts for a new 

Audio/Visual system for Town Hall.  Mr. Edwards seconded the motion, and it passed 

unanimously. 
 

Adjourn 

There being no further business Mr. Ott made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Edwards seconded the 

motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved. The meeting adjourned at approximately 1755. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Michael Ott  


